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Research Analysis

SB 60 removes the requirement that the license plate decal contain an indication of county. The
measure also deletes antiquated language relating to license plate design.

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott

Fiscal Analysis

From the Oklahoma Tax Commission:

The measure proposes to amend 47 O. S. § 1113 by removing the requirement that the OTC include
a two-letter county abbreviation on the monthly vehicle registration decals. It also allows the OTC to
utilize and issue existing inventory of monthly vehicle registration decals prior to issuing decals
without the county abbreviation information. It further strikes obsolete language relating to the
redesign of the general issue state license plate providing for the substitution of the legend
"Oklahoma OK" or "Oklahoma is OK!" with "Oklahoma Native America".

Since the proposed amendment authorizes the OTC to utilize present decal inventory, any possibility
of waste is eliminated. Additionally, the cost differential of the decal with and without the county

designation is negligible. Consequently, no administrative costs/savings to the OTC are expected to
occur as a result of this measure.

Prepared By: Nicole McPhetridge

Other Considerations

None.
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